
Roadway Safety

NORTH SHORE ROAD SIDEWALKS

PROBLEM
There are many neighborhoods 
throughout this area, which lack safe 
sidewalks for pedestrians.

SOLUTION

This project adds sidewalks along North 
Shore Road from State 390 to the Lynn 
Haven city limits near Beachcomber 
Drive. The sidewalk will provide safe 
connectivity for pedestrians in the many 
neighborhoods along North Shore Road.


